
Company Announcement no. 9 – 2024 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 
Roblon A/S 

Fabriksvej 7, Gærum 
     DK-9900 Frederikshavn 
      Denmark 

              +45 9620 3300 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen, Chairman of Roblon A/S, is not seeking re-election 
 
Chairman of the Board of Directors of Roblon A/S, Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen, who will be 72 in September 
2024, has informed the Board that he will not seek re-election at the Company’s annual general meeting to 
be held on 30 January 2025. Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen has been Chairman of Roblon A/S since January 2014, 
when he was elected to the Board of Directors and appointed as Chairman. 
 
A new board member will be nominated and elected at Roblon’s annual general meeting on 30 January 
2025. The current Board of Directors believes that continuity in terms of experience and expertise has been 
ensured to accommodate the upcoming change in chairmanship. 
 
 
 
Frederikshavn, 25 September 2024 
 
Roblon A/S 
 
 
____________________________________ __________________________________ 
Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen   Kim Müller  
Chairman    CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For enquiries regarding this announcement, please contact the press and investor relations officer: 
Co-CEO/CFO Carsten Michno, tel. +45 9620 3300 
 
 


